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                      Updates Continued 

Celebrating and honoring our participants and facilitator of the Native Youth Cultural Enrichment 
and Empowerment Group as well as Michael Bennett, THV Advocate from LCTHC.  Also a shout 
out to Candace Brown and Eileen Brown for providing delicious Indian Tacos.  

Habematolel Talking Circles 

Beginning February 21, 2023 the HPUL Education Center 

will host Habematolel Talking Circles for Youth 5th grade 

and up. This 4 week series curriculum is based and will 

cover topics such as:  

Self Awareness  

Addiction Education  

Suicide Prevention  

Self Respect  

Shall you have any questions please contact Joy Marcks, HPUL  

Education Director or Haley Pulawa, Prevention Specialist.  
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                      Updates Continued 

HPUL-Super Youth Awards 

In February the Heart Award was given to HPUL Youth, Ethan Bechtol (middle) for always being 

polite and following rules. Rudy Brown (right) was recognized as, Youth of the Month, for always 

completing his homework after school without direction to do so. HPUL Youth Aurora Jackson (left) 

was awarded the Star Award for trying extra hard with her sight words and reading. Good job HPUL 

After School Program! If your child or you know a child who deserves recognition, please nominate 

them for the Tribe’s Super Youth Award! Please contact the Education Staff or you can nominate 

and submit for this award via the Tribe’s website portal at hpultribe-nsn.gov . 

Office Location: 375 E. HWY. 20, 
                           Suite “I” 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 516 
                           Upper Lake, CA   
                           95485 

Phone:  (707) 275.8727                
x 10 Amelia 
x 15 Joy 
X 21 Brianna        
x 24 Monique                                      

Joy Marcks, Education Director 
jmarcks@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Brianna Jackson, Education Coord. 
bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Monique Brown, Teacher Asst. 
mbrown@hpultribe-nsn.gov 
Amelia Rodriguez 
arodriguez@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

For Newsletter  

Submissions Email  

bjackson@hpultribe-nsn.gov 

Leo and Hayzel preschool snow day. 
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